

LETTER

020 8291 1250

info@kilmorie.lewisham.sch.uk

www.kilmorieschool.co.uk

24th September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

REPORTING A POSITIVE COVID19 CASE

The following email address has been set up for parents to inform us in the event of a confirmed COVID19 case in your household at any time.

Covid19@kilmorieschool.co.uk

This email is only to be used for reporting positive cases. You will be contacted by a member of the Senior Leadership Team. We will not reply to your email.

Best Wishes

Kate Glasheen Kilmorie Primary School